
Letter of Concern Regarding Unequal 

Treatment in Hiring Practices 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concerns regarding the hiring practices observed at 

[Company Name]. It has come to my attention that there seems to be a pattern of unequal 

treatment among candidates during the hiring process, particularly regarding [specific examples 

of discrimination]. 

As an advocate for equal employment opportunities, I believe it is crucial for all candidates to be 

evaluated based on their qualifications and experiences, rather than factors such as [mention any 

irrelevant factors discrepancies, e.g., gender, race, age, etc.]. This not only undermines the 

integrity of the hiring process but also affects the diversity and innovation that can drive our 

industry forward. 

I urge you to review these practices and consider implementing more transparent and equitable 

hiring policies. It is vital for [Company Name] to uphold a commitment to fairness and 

inclusivity in our workplace. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to discussing this issue further and 

hope to see positive changes in the near future. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Name] 


